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September 27, 2024 
 

 
 
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40602 
 

Re: Electronic Application of East Kentucky Power Cooperative, Inc. for an 
Amendment to its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the 
Construction of Transmission Facilities in Madison County, Kentucky that 
was granted in Case No.2022-00314 – Case No. 2024-00263 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
 Enclosed, please find for filing, East Kentucky Power Cooperative, Inc.’s Response 
to the Commission’s September 27, 2024 Order regarding deficiencies in the Application 
in the above-styled case.   
 
 EKPC is including an Excel spreadsheet that contains the names and addresses of 
the property owners to whom notice was sent for this Application.  This list includes all of 
the property owners that were mailed notice pursuant to the original application for Case 
No. 2022-00314, along with the information for the new landowner that will be affected 
by the proposed amendment.  These new landowners (the Clarks) were identified and 
notified in a separate letter, which was included in the Application at Exhibit 5.  The map 
that was included in Exhibit 5 that had the notation “Landowner Not Notified” was for 
internal purposes only, and should not have been included in the application.  The sample 
landowner notices, and the two maps that were provided with all of the landowner notices 
are being included with this filing.   
 
 This is to certify that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission 
on September 27, 2024 and that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the 
Commission has excused from participation by electronic means.  Pursuant to the 
Commission’s July 22, 2021 Order in Case No. 2020-00085 no paper copies of this filing 
will be made. 
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 Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

L. Allyson Honaker 
 
Enclosure 


